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MEDIA A​TTENDANC​E​​ AT WSAVA WORLD CONGRESS
We  welcome  journalists  to  the  WSAVA  Congress  and  offer
complimentary  registration  based  on  the  provision  of
appropriate  media  credentials.  Media  registration  allows
access to all sessions and the exhibition​. ​Media places are
limited, so pre-registration is strongly recommended.

MEDIA ACTIVITY GUIDELINES
We ask that attending journalists wear their press pass at all
times and that media activity does not interfere with lectures
and that hidden recording is not undertaken. Photography and
video recording is not permitted in some meetings. ​

​​​REGISTRATION
For registration, please contact:​ reg_wsava22@kenes.com​
If you have any specific requests for information at WSAVA​,
please  contact  WSAVA  PR  Representative  Rebecca  George
at  rebecca@georgepr.com
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